Dear All,


I hope this email finds you well!


I am pleased to forward a request all the way from Sydney, Australia, regarding participation in an online survey on attitudes towards addressing sexuality with post-stroke patients. Please find further details, inclusion criteria and a link to the survey below, and a participant information statement attached. I am sure your taking part will be very much appreciated!


Best wishes,


Bogna


*********************************************************************************************************************************************************************************


We are looking to recruit psychologists, physicians, nurses, occupational therapists, physiotherapists, speech pathologists, social workers and rehabilitation counselors who


· have worked in non-acute stroke care for at least 6 months;
· have had at least a percentage of his/ her caseload in stroke care;
· are fluent in written English; and
· have worked (in a paid or voluntary capacity) in the United Kingdom, Ireland, Australia, New Zealand, Singapore, South Africa, Canada or the United States of America.
 
The survey can be accessed via the following link:
https://sydneyhealthsciences.au1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8GupCMkwXdCttzL

It is expected to take approximately 15 minutes to complete.



If you would like any more information about the study or have any questions, please contact Michelle Low, Honours student, at mlow8313@uni.sydney.edu.au or Dr Margaret McGrath, Honours supervisor and Senior
lecturer, at Margaret.Mcgrath@sydney.edu.au.
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